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2025 HANDICAP CHAMPIONSHIP WINNER – BONUS PRIZE 

 
Thanks to the very generous donation from FCR member Dennis Coomber there is an additional 
prize for the winner of this year’s handicap championship. 
 
For many years Dennis was an active member of the Goodwood Club in England and during his time 
at the club Dennis was awarded a Wedgewood plate depicting the Cooper Racing Car marque. The 
plate is one of a limited edition of 500 produced by Wedgewood to celebrate the legendary race car 
marque. 
 
The plate will be awarded to the winner of the 2025 FCR Handicap Championship. 
 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 



THE NEXT ROUND – Collie Motorplex, Sunday 18th May 

 

Collie Motorplex have confirmed that Formula Classic will be running one day only, Sunday 18th May, 

at the Ernie Hastie Memorial Event. Entry is via the usual MSA portal. 

 

For Sale 

 

 

$10,000, contact John Illig on 0416 280 137 for more details. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



FCR Shirts 

The FCR shirts are available for sale at $35 each. The shirt is made from lightweight breathable 

polyester material and available in a range of sizes from Medium to XX Large. 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact details;  admin@formulaclassic.com.au 
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